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January 23, 1958

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2
Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

We wish to acknowledge and thank you for your recent reception
report of our Single Sideband transmissionsfrom Station WABC.
Your report indicating reception of our experimental trans-
missions under the license authorization of KE2XYJ is correct
and is herewith confirmed.

Your reception of the night of Sunday, December 22nd, from
10:45 p.m. to 12:00 midnight was also of Single Sideband
transmission and such transmissions are continuing up to the
present time. During the week starting Sunday, January 26th,
we will be operating on Compatible Single Sideband from
8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and on normal amplitude modulation from
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 a.m. the following day.

If you have any further observations retarding, differences in
fading or quality in the two forms of transmission, I shall be
most interested to hear from you.

Yours very truly,

AMERICAN BROADCASTING COMPANY

Rob ert M. Morris

Radio Facilities Engineer
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